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26th Fabruary, 1947.

: ve to acknowlsdge the recelpt of your letter of
the 22nd instent, with its enclosures, rogarding the donkey
boller fee in the case of the Motorship "CAPETOWN CASTLE", and
14 41s regrotted that when my letter of the 24th ultimo was
gddressed to you the proevlous decislon regarding the donkey

boil ler fees of this vessel was overlooked. The Owners' view
18'4n order and you should accor dingly roender an amended account
for a fee of £6 as regards the part Donkoy Boller Survey held

at your port ih August/December last.

I shall be glad 1f you will express our regret to
ral

the Owners for the oversight in this matter.

Yours faithfully,

clerk to the
Classification Committeas

The Surveyors,
BELFAST .
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